
We are excited to announce that the
KPATA Bright Futures program will
continue to partner with DCF as a
recipient of the FFPSA grant for

FY24! A BIG thank you to all of the
Kansas PAT programs that provide

Bright Futures services to families in
their communities and help to make

this program a success!





https://vimeo.com/798884389/629883218c

